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Dear families and children,  

 

Thank you all for such a warm welcome during the first 8 weeks of my secondment here at Tattenhall Park 

Primary.  I am thoroughly enjoying my Interim Headteacher role, working with your delightful children and 

with a fantastic team of staff and Governors.  The children in Early Years have settled in so well and have been 

really well supported by their amazing Year 6 buddies!   

 

This week it has been a pleasure to welcome two of our Governors into school to share our learning in Maths 

and Phonics and also to discuss safeguarding.  These were both really positive visits, my thanks to Mrs 

Richards and Mrs Parkin.   

 

We have also had assembly in school this week with Father Lameck, thinking about the significance of the 

Poppy Appeal and the upcoming Remembrance Service at St Alban’s Church on Sunday 12th November. 

 

Father Lameck also welcomed Year 1 and 2 to church on Wednesday for our Harvest Service, thanks to all the 

parents and grandparents who came to support the children.  I was so impressed with how clearly the children 

spoke their lines, confidently shared their art work and sang with such enthusiasm!  Huge thanks to all the 

children and to the Key Stage 1 team of staff. 

 

Another big thank you to Rebecca and Michelle on PTFA and to Mrs Gibson and Mrs Roberts for organising 

the Halloween Discos on Wednesday, the children’s costumes were amazing!  A number of parents volunteered 

to stay and help, thank to you all for making this special event so memorable for the children. 

 

Finally well done to the 8 children from Years 5 and 6 who took part in the Hockey Tournament at Bishop 

Heber High School last night, I couldn’t have been more proud of how you conducted yourselves.  Your 

determination, positivity and sporting attitudes shone through, and although we didn’t win this event we 

showed a huge amount of promise – well done to you all!  Thanks to Miss Comish for organising our 

participation and accompanying the children with me, Miss Foreman, Mrs Barton and Mrs Barlow, it was great 

event.   

 

Have a wonderful half term holiday and we look forward to seeing you back at school on Monday 6th 

November,  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss M Fairweather 

 

Interim Headteacher Autumn Term 2023 
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